
 
Employment Opportunity - Stamford Downtown Special Services District (Stamford Downtown), 
Director of Public Realm Operations 
 
Stamford Downtown is hiring a Director of Public Realm Operations to manage the 
organization’s array of public realm maintenance, beautification and physical improvements as 
well as public safety and social service outreach programming. Please contact Cheryl Vukelic 
(ops2@stamford-downtown.com) to request a detailed job description or access the job 
description from the Stamford Downtown website (stamford-downtown.com). Interested 
individuals should submit a cover letter and resume to Ms. Vukelic no later than 4pm on Friday, 
August 2, 2024. Stamford Downtown is an equal opportunity employer that complies with the 
U.S. Equal Employment Opportunity Commission rules and regulations. 
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